
Dear Senators / Representatives, 
 
Kansans deserve a fair and transparent redistricting process. Please allow more than 3 days for us voters 
to find out what is coming in the proposed legislation and comment on it. Why the rush? This will effect 
us for the next 10 years. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Gregory Inkmann 
Topeka, Kansas, 66604, United States 
 


